MARKET AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE September 16, 2019 Town Hall – Upstairs 3rd floor 7:00 pm

Janet Childs, Aaron Pyman, Mary Greendale and Malini Rao attending.

Update on membership, Perejda land, Highway

Town is looking for land for septic system for Town Hall. Possibly Perejda land up behind Town Hall. If that were to be the case, we would be involved in discussion of housing on some of the land.

Highway department may relocate. MG told BOS we'd be interested in that land for housing.

Mary reported that the BOS does not support the idea of expanding the Committee to nine at this time but would review that again if workload dictates. To be discussed again. MG to invite Ms. Douyon to attend as an unofficial "associate" member.

Meet with developer re: market rate issues

Mary to arrange

Review old Housing Plan

No action taken. Loose discussion about what it was.

Discuss survey

No action taken. Discussed need to do one.

Next Steps, assignments

Everyone to review old housing plan

Notes submitted by Mary Greendale